
 

 

 

NEELKANTH VIDYAPEETH, HYDERABAD 
 

 

13th Sep, 2025 

Circular No. 014 / 2025- ‘26 
 

  Subject: Dussarah & Diwali Festive Outing – Updates & Guidelines 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

Jai Swaminarayan 
 

We are pleased to inform you about the upcoming DUSSARAH & DIWALI Festive Outing 

scheduled for Thursday, 25th September 2025, following the conclusion of the Half-Yearly 

Examinations. 
 

Outing Details: 
 

 Date: 25th September, 2025 (Thursday) 

 Time: 11:15 AM to 3:30 PM 
 

PTM & Reporting Details: (Classes commence from 1 PM)  
 

o Grades IX to XII: Thursday, 23rd October 2025 – 9:00 AM to 12:00 Noon 

o Grades V to VIII: Friday, 24th October 2025 – 9:00 AM to 12:00 Noon 
 

Outing Guidelines:  
 

 Parents are welcome to collect their children between 11:15 AM to 3:30 PM. 

 To maintain order and safety, please wait until 11:10 AM on the pick-up day. 

 Please use the designated parking area to prevent traffic congestion. 

 Outing passes will be issued by class teachers in the classrooms for easy 

identification. 

 To ensure a smoother process, requests for guardian pickup should be sent at least 

two days before the outing. 

 Requests for guardian pickup on the same day cannot be processed due to the busy 

schedule. 

 In consideration of everyone’s comfort and to ensure a smooth exit process, we kindly 

request that only two individuals (parents or authorized guardians) accompany 
each child during pickup. 
 

Steps to Be Followed by Parents: 
  

1. To avoid traffic congestion, please use the designated parking area to avoid traffic 

near school entry 
2. Collect the outing pass from your child’s class teachers. 

3. Show the outing pass at the swimming pool area to bring your vehicle near the 

school entry point to collect your child’s luggage.  

4. Alternatively, if luggage is minimal and manageable, you may exit directly with your 

child to save time. 
5. To ensure the smooth movement of all vehicles, we kindly request that you leave 

the campus as soon as you have collected your child and luggage. 

6. As hostel rooms will undergo maintenance and sanitization during the vacation, 
students are advised to carry all personal belongings during this outing. 
 

We extend our heartfelt wishes for a joyous and prosperous Dussarah & Diwali. May this 
festive season bring happiness, success, and new beginnings to your family. 
 

 

Warm regards, 

Vice-Principal (7093702733) 


